
DRAFT MINUTES OF THE ALDEBURGH TOWN COUNCIL 

SERVICES COMMITTEE MEETING 

HELD ON MONDAY 25 SEPTEMBER 2017 AT 7.25PM IN THE MOOT HALL 

  

Present: Cllr Palmer was in the chair 
  

Committee Members Present: 

Cllr Bond  Cllr Cox  

Cllr Digby Cllr Harris  

Cllr Osben Cllr Oxby   

Cllr Walker 
  

There were two members of the public present. 
  

1. Apologies: Apologies had been received from Cllr Kiff.  
  

 

2. Approval of Previous Minutes 

The draft Minutes of the Services Committees meeting held on 29 August 2017 were 

APPROVED without amendment by a show of hands. The Minutes were duly signed. 
  

3. Matters for Discussion-SCC, SCDC and Police 

The Town Clerk said that SCDC were arranging a Bike Race debriefing meeting at the end of 

October which she would be attending and would report back. 
 

3.1 Museum Update 

Cllr Fox brought committee members up to-to-date with the Museum Redevelopment Project 

and announced there would be a Museum Project Board Meeting on September 29. 
  
 

3.2 Highways 

Cllr Palmer told Committee members that he had received a favourable response from Friston 

Parish Council to suggested speed limit changes and that his review of speed limits was 

continuing. 
  

4. Committee Finance Business 

There was no Committee Finance Business  
  

5. New Services Committee Business 

Cllr Palmer confirmed that a grant application for conservation work at the War Memorial 

had been submitted and a response was now awaited. He also said the first AED defibrillator 

had been ordered but hopes of  
  
  

There was nothing further to discuss and the meeting ended at 7.43pm. 
 
 

 


